
November 20, 2006 

 

Hey. I think I have finished scanning all of Mother's 

slide collection. The last ones I did were all the 

trip pictures and the wedding pictures. The trip 

pictures are probably of interest only to Mom, since 

she hardly ever took pictures of herself and Dad. 

 

On Sunday, I copied them all to her computer. They are 

in the folder "Harry Family Slides" in "My Pictures". 

I put a shortcut to "Harry Family Slides" on her 

desktop. Within the Harry Family Slides folder I've 

got subfolders for Grandkids, Rice Relatives, 

Weddings, Trips, Silver Buck, etc. The attached file 

shows what it looks like on my computer. 

 

I didn't have time to teach Mom how to look at them, 

so if you get a chance, give it a try. 

 

If you ever need to find the slide that goes with an 

image, here is how to do it: On each slide, I wrote an 

identification number: E36, SP11, G3, etc. That is 

also the file name. For the most part, all slides in a 

carousel start with the same letter. This also means 

that if you ever run across any slides that don't have 

a number, they probably have not been scanned. Let me 

know if you do, and I will scan them. 

 

I probably made some mistakes in categorizing the 

pictures. Feel free to move mis-filed pictures to the 

proper folder.  

 

Deb, would you like me to send you the collection? If 

you have a DVD drive on your computer, it would be 

easiest to send them on DVDs. Otherwise, I can put 

them on CDs. 

 

Steve 


